WHITING VILLAGE AT CRESTWOOD COMM. ASSOC. INC. BOARD OF TRUSTEES SUNSHINE MEETING MAY 19 2022

All trustees present excluding Treasurer Carole Snider, meeting was opened by President Rosetta DeLuca. Pledge of Allegiance performed.

Guest speakers Manchester Mayor Hudak and our Village Accountant spoke for a few minutes. Our Accountant gave explanation for the increase in monthly fee, answering questions from the audience. The Mayor gave the audience news of the Township of Manchester.

Minutes from the previous meeting were read.

Rosetta DeLuca read the Treasurers Report.

Rosetta began her opening statement and address to the H/Os.

There were outbursts from certain members of the audience.

Meeting was adjourned by Vice-President Robert Buonanno.

The scheduled 6 PM Sunshine meeting was consequently cancelled.

The next Sunshine meeting to be held wil be Thursday June 16, 2022, and that is scheduled as a regular Sunshine Meeting at 10 AM and a Quarterly meeting at 6 PM.